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Happy new dot com from Fred. Olsen!

Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines has changed its website address to
www.fredolsencruises.com
The new .com address reflects the international nature of the cruise line, and
will make access easier, wherever you are searching from. 

The company’s online presence has increased considerably in recent weeks,
with the establishment of its own official Facebook ‘fan page’, its own
channel on ‘You Tube’ and regular ‘Twitter’ feeds.  Additionally, its Facebook
page will contain regular blog reports from Balmoral’s 108-night world
cruise, and Black Watch’s 77-night South America cruise.  

Find out all about Fred. Olsen's programme of worldwide cruises, by
searching this website, which also has links to the our Facebook, Twitter and
You Tube pages.  

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.

http://www.fredolsencruises.com
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